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TRANSPORTATION ARRANGEMENTS 

Travel to the DoubleTree Denver by Hilton from Denver Airport 

The University of Colorado A Line commuter train provides easy, affordable and reliable connections 
between Denver International Airport, the DoubleTree by Hilton Denver, and downtown Denver.  

The DoubleTree Denver by Hilton provides complimentary shuttle service for those staying in its hotel 
to and from the Central Park Station from 4:30 a.m. - 12:30 a.m. daily. You can also contact the hotel at 
303-321-3333 to request the shuttle when you arrive at the platform.   

Click here for more information about the RTD rail system. Other modes of transportation are also 
available such as taxis, ride sharing, etc. 
 

Travel to the United Airlines Flight Training Center 

The symposium will be held at the United Airlines Flight Training Center on Monday, November 11, and 
Tuesday, November 12. Symposium registration will take place at the DoubleTree by Hilton Denver on 
Sunday, November 10, from 2:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. and on Monday, November 11 and Tuesday, 
November 12, from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 a.m. 

Parking is NOT available at the United Airlines Flight Training Center for symposium attendees, 
speakers, sponsors, and exhibitors.   

All participants are required to ride the shuttle from the DoubleTree by Hilton Denver to and from the 
United Airlines Flight Training Center. Shuttles will run every 30 minutes between the two locations.   

If you are not staying at the DoubleTree by Hilton Denver, you must still ride the shuttle departing from 
the DoubleTree.   

 

Shuttle Schedule to and from the United Airlines Flight Training Center 

 

Monday, November 11, 2019 

7:45 – 8:45 a.m.  
Shuttles will be running from the DoubleTree by Hilton Denver to the United Airlines Flight Training 
Center starting at 7:45 a.m. and ending at 8:45 a.m.   

Arrive at the DoubleTree by Hilton Denver registration area no later than 8:30 a.m. to catch a shuttle to 
the symposium.   

http://www.rtd-denver.com/lightrail.shtml


If you did not check-in or register for the symposium on Sunday, November 12, plan to arrive between 
7:00 and 8:00 a.m. on Monday morning to do so. 

9:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.   
Shuttles will depart from the DoubleTree by Hilton Denver every 30 minutes to go to the United 
Airlines Flight Training Center throughout the day. 

4:30 – 5:30 p.m.   
Shuttles will make runs to the DoubleTree by Hilton Denver starting at 4:30 p.m. and ending at 5:30 
p.m.  Be in the departure area at the United Airlines Flight Training Center no later than 5:15 p.m. to go 
back to the hotel.  

Tuesday, November 12, 2019 

7:45 – 8:45 a.m. 
Shuttles will be running from the United Airlines Flight Training Center starting at 7:45 a.m. and ending 
at 8:45 a.m.  Plan to arrive at the DoubleTree by Hilton Denver symposium registration area no later 
than 8:30 a.m. to catch a shuttle.   

Do NOT bring luggage or large bags with you to the United Airlines Flight Training Center.  Leave your 
large items either at your hotel or in your rental car. 

9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 
Shuttles will depart from the DoubleTree by Hilton Denver every 30 minutes to go to the United 
Airlines Flight Training Center. 

2:00 – 3:00 p.m. 
Shuttles will make runs to the DoubleTree by Hilton Denver starting at 2:00 p.m. and ending at 3:00 
p.m.  Be in the departure area no later than 2:45 p.m. to go back to the hotel.  

 


